
CRAZY FOR CUPCAKES

 CONTEST       
Presented by          

SHORELINE COMMUNITY WOMEN & 
FAMILIES HELPING FAMILIES 

Saturday, April 2, 2016
Using one recipe, each baker delivers four dozen cupcakes to Town Hall at 

4pm 

To register or for questions email: 

FamiliesHelpingFamiliesclinton@gmail.com by March 19 

Join us from 6-8pm in the Green Room--Clinton Town Hall for coffee & 
tastings! 

Cash prizes AND BRAGGING RIGHTS for the 1st, 2nd and 3rd places. 

FREE EVENT 
Cash donations are gratefully accepted to fund: 

SCW Boxes for Soldiers and 
FHF Clinton Kids’ Programs
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